
  TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN    

  

  

  

I was referred to Gay Brown by a friend who had sent her son to Gay for tutoring.  On reading the 

many wonderful testimonials on her website, we thought she sounded perfect to send our Year 2 

son, Christopher for some help with his reading and confidence. 

  

Christopher spent the first three terms of 2013, every Monday straight after school having his extra 

lessons.  He was always very happy to go to his lessons and excited to find out what little snacks 

would be waiting for him to nibble on while he had his lesson.  Christopher's reading improved 

greatly over the 3 terms and the extra time spent tutoring maths has helped him a lot too during the 

course of this year.  Christopher's confidence to read in front of the class as well as in front of a large 

audience has vastly improved. 

  

Gay Brown's home was always immaculate, comfortable, warm, and most welcoming not only for 

Christopher, but for me as well. 

  

I'd like to personally thank Gay for her welcoming smile, oodles of patience and wonderful manner 

she had with Christopher.  He still asks about Mrs Brown and misses his hourly lesson on Mondays. 

  

We will always be very happy to refer Gay to anyone who may be looking for extra tutoring. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Tracey & Mark Joubert 

 


